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HOLIDAY PICTURES 
Holiday picture orders are due Wednesday, December 4th. Pictures will be delivered before we  
dismiss for the holidays.  
 

SANTA SHOP 
Santa Shop will be open December 2nd through the 6th. Students will be able to shop for gifts for 
family and friends at a price of $2 per item. Drawings will be held Wednesday and Thursday and 
the winning students from each class will be presented $20 gift certificates to shop. You must be 
present to win, so make sure all students are sent to school each day. 
 

 

CLASS PARTIES 
Class parties will be held on Thursday, December 19th from 1:30 PM– 2:30 PM. Teachers and/or 
room parents will communicate information about individual parties to parents. Parents are 
reminded that parties are for Taylor-White students only. No younger or older siblings may 
attend. Students from any other school or home-schooled students will not be admitted.  

 

CHRISTMAS TOY DRIVE 
Please help support the Taylor-White Student Council as they sponsor our annual toy drive.  
Students may donate new, unwrapped toys beginning Monday, December 2nd through 
Wednesday, December 11th. Toys will be donated to local children in our community as part of 
the “Stuff the Bus Campaign”. We know we can count on your generosity to help bring a smile to 
a child this Christmas season! 
 

EQT TESTS 
Students will begin taking second quarter EQTs beginning Monday, December 16th in reading 
and math with 4th and 5th graders taking a science EQT as well. EQT scores are averaged with 
other grades to make up the quarter grade. Students who do not have an EQT grade will receive 
a zero on the test. This will adversely affect their average, thus attendance is very important.   
 

END OF QUARTER/HOLIDAY DISMISSAL and RETURN 
The end of second quarter is Thursday, December 19th. This is a full day. Student holidays are 
Friday, December 20th – Monday, January 6th. Students will return Tuesday, January 7, 2020. 
Report cards will be sent home Monday, January 13th. 
 

UNIFORM REMINDERS 
As the weather gets colder, please be reminded that only uniform color (navy, white, or light 
blue) jackets and sweaters are to be worn in the classroom and throughout the building.  
Only the Taylor-White logo is allowed on outerwear. Girls’ leggings must be  
navy or white (not black). Tennis shoes must be solid black or white (no  
checkered pattern or grey). Please label jackets and sweaters. 
 

Congratulations to Mrs. Allen, Taylor-White’s 2019-20 
 Teacher of the Year, a well-deserved honor! 
 

From all of us at Taylor-White, have a safe 
          and joyful holiday season. 
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